

## LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF

Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

18th May, 2016

Dear Parents,

## Year 6 Resource Centre Activities Day

As part of our transition programme, those Year 6 pupils who will be attending Cromwell Community College in September, will be able to spend the day there on Monday,  $13^{th}$  June. They will be taking part in activities which will focus on how to use the Learning Resource Centre.

The school will provide transport to Cromwell and children should arrive at Lionel Walden by 8.30 a.m. and will return by the end of the school day. School uniform should be worn. Your child may bring a packed lunch on this day or have a hot lunch. Pupils who opt to have a hot lunch should bring £4.00 to cover the cost of a meal which they will be able to choose from the canteen menu.

Provision will be made here for those pupils who will not be attending Cromwell in September.

Yours sincerely,

S. A. Barnard-Taylor

<u>S. A. Barnard-Taylor</u> (Mrs.) Headteacher













